#### K-2 FIREWEED NEWSLETTER

May 11th 2015

#### **HAPPENINGS**

# Come Celebrate with us! This Friday May 15th!

## Little Fireweed Jokes and Play Performance 11 AM

Join the swamp side jokesters on the banks of the Hanky Tank, followed by the premiere performance of Bully the Bullfrog in the play "A Froggy Day in Lindentown".

#### Potluck Picnic 12ish

Please bring main dishes, fruits, veggies, sides and salads. We have cake and juice at the end of the day so we do not need desserts.

## 2<sup>nd</sup> Grade Promotion and Closing Ceremony <u>1ish</u>

We return to the yurt for student awards and the promotion ceremony with our  $2^{nd}$  graders speeches.

Cake and Juice to culminate our closing celebration.

# \*Costumes for Play...A Froggy Day in Lindentown!

We have made our visors and scenery in school. The only thing you need to do is dress the tadpoles in green shirt and black pants or vice versa. Preferably green shirts. All other creatures dress according to their color in their visor, so ask them! Not a big deal, not to sweat it!

## Miss Deb's Class!!!

We will be giving the last performance to our <u>Senior Center</u> this Wednesday at 10:00. We will be performing the Totem Tale and Bell Songs and singing one closing song with Miss Deb and Miss Maureen..."You Are My Sunshine".

#### SUMMER GARDEN CREW

Calling all interested families who would like to be part of the summer garden crew!

Our garden starts are happy and ready to be hardened off and put in the ground.

We are looking for families who would like to... "ADOPT A DAY" this summer to come over to Little Fireweed, to water and weed the garden.

<u>Benefits include:</u> 1) feeling good about being part of something wonderful. 2) Harvesting the early veggies and crops and bringing them home... yum~!

\* Please let Kim or Jon know if you would like to be on that summer crew!

"Inch by inch row by row, gonna make our garden grow!"

## NITTY GRITTY INFORMATION

# OPEN ENROLLMENT

We are done with Open enrollment. However, we are not full in every grade so please continue to let our friends and neighbors know that we have space for the FY16 school year. Thanks-Janet 235-9728

\*Needed: Some will person to take the recycling! Our bin runneth over!

# HEARTY THANK YOU'S

Thanks to Fiona's mom, Chris, Finn's mom, Victoria, and Jenna's grandma, Tori for providing snacks for our class.

A huge THANKS to the students and parents who brought their kiddos to the performance of, "On the Wing". They were fabulous! I was so proud of them. It was a late night, but well worth it!

# Upcoming K-2 Dates: Mark your calendars!

Wed., May 13th

Senior Center with Miss Deb's Class, 10:00.

Fri, May 15<sup>th</sup> Play Performance, Potluck Picnic & Promotion 11-2

Tues. May 19<sup>th</sup> Tide pooling Extravaganza in Mud Bay 9 AM

Weds, May 20<sup>th</sup> Last Day of School/Play Date at Kiki's

#### FROM THE DISTRICT

## ALL INTERESTED PARENT VOLUNTEERS

Read this...School District News... Mandatory Volunteer Screening
Anyone interested in being a school volunteer, needs to complete an online form
and agree to a background check; only criminal activity will be checked. All
information will be kept confidential and information can only be accessed by a few
members of the Human Resources department. To complete the screening process,
visit the District's web page at <a href="https://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us">www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us</a> and click on Employment, then
click on Volunteer, then Volunteer Vacancies, and find the location where you wish
to volunteer. Click the 'Apply' button that corresponds to that location, and then
follow the instructions.